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February 20, 2008 

 

Attention: Sylvette Seay 

RE: Cruise Lines International Association PAC (CLIA PAC) 

ID Number: C00432393 

 

Pursuant to llCFR 104.5(b)(2), Cruise Lines International Association PAC (CLIA PAC) is changing its filing frequency 

status from a Quarterly filer to a Monthly filer. The Next report to be filed in accordance with the new filing 

frequency will be the February 20 monthly report, due no later than February 20, 2008. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

Sincerely,  

J. Michael Crye 

Treasurer 


